
From: Sandy S  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 10:21 AM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom 
Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; 
David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; 
Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan  
Cc: Sandy S  
Subject: mayoralty by-election 
 
 
Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 
  
As a resident of Richmond Hill, I have contacted you now to let you know that I would 
like to see. 
 
 I believe we need to have a by-election to decide who our mayor is. 
 
I support on-line voting.  
  
THE MAYOR IS AN IMPORTANT POSITION, AND LIKE OTHER LEVELS OF 
GOVERNMENT, WHEN AN OPENING ARISES, A BY-ELECTION IS HELD TO 
DEMOCRATICALLY ELECT THE COMMUNITY REPRESENTATIVE.  THE PEOPLE 
CHOOSE, NOT THE COUNCIL OF ELECTED MEMBERS.  THE PEOPLE ELECT ALL.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Aline Strong 
34 Woodriver St 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4S 1B7 
 
 


